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Chipper Service

The City’s weekly chipper service begins Monday, April
20, and continues through October. Residents should follow
the color-coded chipper schedule to determine which day,
Monday-Thursday, brush and branches are collected for
chipping during the summer.
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Place tree limbs and shrub clippings at the curb by 7 a.m. on
the scheduled day of service for your street. Trimmings must
be at least 4 feet long. Piles should not include vines, thorns,
roots, grass of any kind, or foreign materials such as metal,
lumber, nails, wire, string, rope, or staples.

When a tree service or landscape company is hired to cut
down trees or clear areas, it is solely responsible for that
removal.

Yard Waste

Grass clippings, leaves, branches, and other yard waste are
collected weekly for Hilliard residents. Organic waste should
be placed in brown paper bags or rigid containers clearly
labeled with yard waste stickers, which are available at the
Hilliard Municipal Building, 3800 Municipal Way.
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Contact the Public Service Department at

(614) 876-7361 ext. 311 or submit a request at
hilliardohio.gov/hilliard311/.

Please cut branches to less than 4 feet in length and tie them
into bundles with string or twine. Each container, bag, or
bundle must weigh less than 50 pounds and be free of rocks,
dirt, and plastic bags.

Tree Pruning and Maintenance

The City is responsible for trees in the public rights of way.
Homeowners are responsible for trees in their yards. The
City will only prune or trim trees in the public rights of way.

Vacation House Check
Planning to leave town for a few days?

Fill out a vacation house check form to request that Hilliard
Division of Police officers keep an eye on your home.

Get complete info and request a vacation house watch at
hilliardohio.gov/vacation-house-check/.

Mosquitoes

By mid to late summer, mosquitoes carrying diseases such
as West Nile Virus can begin showing up in Hilliard.

Within Hilliard, spraying for mosquitoes is performed by
Franklin County Public Health, which typically sprays
when a trapped mosquito tests positive for West Nile Virus.
The City does not spray for mosquitoes, but when spraying
is planned we notify residents in affected areas through
social media and, when possible, through our e-newsletter,
“Happening in Hilliard.”

Learn more about mosquitoes and what you can do at
hilliardohio.gov/mosquitos/.

Sign Up For Hilliard's E-Newsletter

In addition to following the City on social media, residents
can receive the latest news and info by signing up today
for our e-newsletter, “Happening in Hilliard.” Register at
hilliardohio.gov/newsletter-signup/.
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